
McGill University 
principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

April 25, 1958

My dear Mr. Mo Ison,

I have sent a copy of the enclosed resolution 

to Mrs* Herbert Kuleon, but I thought possibly you might 

also oare to have it.

With kindest personal regards,

I a»,

Yours very siaeoroly,

Walter Molson, Esq.,
1517 McGregor Street,
MONTREAL. QUE.


